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 SMALL OR SICK 13   Benedict, Benjamin, Ella, Esther, Hassel, Irene, John, Joshua T, Noreen, Robert, Precious, Rihanna.    BABIES 13  Brandon, Brighton,  Dison,  

Emmanuel,  Francis, Immaculate, Ivan,  Lydia K, Mercy,  Rebecca,  Robinson,  Timothy, Lukas,       TODDLERS 26Alibert, Andrew, Arnold, Amos, Elizabeth,  

Emmanuel M, Eric, Jane, John S, Jonathan, Joseph, Joshua A, Joshua K, Joy, Judith, Lori, Lydia,Naume, Patience, Paul, Peter, Samuel, Samuel, Sarah Timothy, Trevor. 
New, MOVED(Underlined) [Twins not Shown]  3  children just gone to forever families 
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Sarah and Claire off to their new home.  

 

A village child who looked like death a week ago. 

 

The same child improved with medical care. 

 
Sarah and Claire with their forever siblings. 

DDDDear Welcome Home Friendsear Welcome Home Friendsear Welcome Home Friendsear Welcome Home Friends    and Family,and Family,and Family,and Family,  

    What a lot can happen in just a few short 
months!! The whole world has been thrown into 
chaos with the pandemic that has overshadowed 
the Locust plague that has been ravaging Africa. 

    At Welcome Home we have closed our doors to 
all visitors and are trying to keep the children and 
staff safe and healthy. Uganda does not have the 
medical infrastructure to be able to handle a run 
away pandemic. We are praying for a miracle of 
mercy for Uganda and the rest of Africa. 

    On a much happier note we have had a major 
celebration after many years of stress, heartache 
and battles. The completion of the adoption of four 
children into two forever families departed Uganda 
on the last flight out on the 25th March - a joy to 
celebrate!!! We also honor the families for the great 
sacrifices they have made to become the parents 
of these children putting their personal lives on 
hold for years.  We pray God’s best for you all. 

   At the same time we have new little ones coming 
in and sad to say this past month we lost a little girl 
named Sarah. She was HIV positive & had pneu-
monia. Her mother lost her battle for life when her 
daughter was born. Please pray for the family. 

    I don’t often talk to you about money but in these 
uncertain times we ask those of you who can to 
help extra with our finances, as many people have 
lost their work and can no longer help support the 
children. Thank you for supporting the children. 

    My normal April trip to the home along with a 
team has been cancelled because of the COVID19 
virus. It is not wisdom to travel at this time. 

             Blessings from Mandy, Blessings from Mandy, Blessings from Mandy, Blessings from Mandy,     
and Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Fammmmilyilyilyily. 

Remember  https://smile.amazon.com/ch/33-0627579 

Emma & Precious, on last plane out of Uganda 

 
Malnourished handicapped village boy. 

 
Same boy filling out. 

 
Same boy – no longer stressed by starvation  


